
7th January 1994
Acorn Computers Limited
Acorn House
Vision Park, Histon
Cambridge CB4 4AE
England
Telephone 0223 254254
Fax No 0223 254262

Dear Dealer,

Please find attached an advance copy of our Press Release which announces a significant 
change in our monitor product range for 1994.

The new AKF52 monitor will be launched at the BETT Exhibition at Olympia on 12th January and 
will be shipping in limited quantities during the last week of January with full product availability 
being achieved during the second half of February.

The AKF52 is a direct replacement for the AKF18 and will be priced at £299 including VAT with 
normal Dealer discounts applying. This new monitor is produced exclusively for Acorn by 
Microvitec and as you will see from the Press Release conforms to all the current directives. It 
supports all current Acorn modes and its cabinet styling and colour are the same as the recently 
launched AKF50. The AKF18 monitor is now discontinued.

Outstanding orders for AKF18 monitors will be transferred to this new product unless you 
inform us otherwise.

Yours sincerely,

Terry Shurwood General 
Manager - Sales
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